
Virtual Liturgy Day
Music, Liturgy, and Sacramental 
Celebrations during COVID-19

Since the COVID-19 pandemic reached our 
communities, what lessons have we learned 
about liturgy and the sacraments? What is 
it teaching us about ministry and our parish 
communities? What best practices can we 
share? As an NPM chapter family, we gather to 
reflect on these and other important questions 
that need to be considered before returning to 

“normal.”

This free workshop is for Music and Liturgy 
Directors, Directors of Religious Education, 
Coordinators of the Rite of Christian Iniation of 

Adults, Priests and Deacons.

 Date:  Saturday, November 7, 2020
    10:00 am - 12:00 noon

 Cost:  Free!  
 

 Michael Ruzicki, Training and Events 
Manager at Liturgy Training Publications, 

will be our presenter for this special 
virtual presentation. 

Register by scanning the QR Code (left).


